NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION
14 August 2023

MR. ALIH S. HATAB

Owner/Manager

Shieham Construction and Enterprises
3rd Floor, JLC Bidg., Don Alfaro St.
Tetuan, Zamboanga City

E-mail: shieham_gencon@yahoo.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED FOR CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2023-07-049-MGF
Re: Supply, Delivery, Installation & Test of 1x120m3 Fuel Oil Storage Tank (FOST) for San

Pascual DPP Including Construction of Associated Facilities
PR No. S1-BRS23-004/PB230605-EA00125

Dear Mr. Hatab:

We are pleased to inform you that the Contract for the above subject requirement has been approved in your
favor.

The Notice to Proceed is issued for you to commence with the services called under the Contract Terms and
Conditions from receipt of this Notice to Proceed and shall be completed within one hundred fifty (150)
calendar days consistent with Article Ill, "Commencement and Completion Period" of the Contract.

For further details and other requirements relative to the contract implementation, please coordinate with Mr.
Eduardo T. Mallare - OIC-Manager, Project Management Dept. with mobile number 09286878558.

Kindly signify your conformity by signing on the space provided below and return to us one (1) original copy
for our reference and file.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
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Received and Acknowledged by: 75 , H - 74’)
Authoried Representative
Date: ﬂg—/ = 23

cf: Mr. E. T. Mallare - OlIC-Manager, PMD
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